
Our McGuffey PK-8 School Fall Fundraiser begins on 
September 22 and runs through October 9.  Packets will be 
sent home with each student on September 21.  Fundraiser 

orders will be available for pickup during Parent/Teacher 
Conferences on November 14.  All information about the 
fundraiser will be included in the packet, but if you have 
questions, please call the school and ask for our Dean of 

Students, Mr. Crockett.  Links to the brochures are attached. 
 

All profits from our fundraiser sales go towards student 
incentives and activities. 


